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March 23, 2024

Happy Sabbath!  Do you remember the children’s Sabbath 
School song that goes, “God is so good, God is so good, God 
is so good, He’s so good to me.”  God truly is good to us.  In the 
person of Jesus and in His life, death and resurrection we have 
been given an indescribable gift!  Let’s worship in Him in Spirit 
and Truth lifting our love towards Him and extending our love 
towards others.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:28 pm Sabbath Ends

S MAR   17

M MAR   18

T MAR   19
9:00 am Community Services

W MAR   20
6:30 am Prayer Meeting
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th MAR   21
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F MAR   22
7:36 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa MAR  23
9:30 am Communion Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:37 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Special Resurrection Communion Service with Church Choir  Sabbath, 
March 30, will be a wonderful time of worship.  The weekend honors the 
resurrection of Christ on the first day which was preceded by His death and 
the upper room.  In honor of the week leading up to resurrection we will be 
sharing in the Lord’s supper and foot washing together as a community.  
The music for this service will be provided by the church choir group.  This 
is a Sabbath to invite someone to join.  

2.	 Easter Brunch Men’s Ministry would like to invite you, your family, and 
friends to come join them for a special Easter/Resurrection Day Program 
and Brunch Sunday March 31. The program will start at 10am in the 
Sanctuary followed by Brunch down in the Fellowship Hall. It is going to 
be a wonderful time of Worship and Fellowship. We hope to see you there.

3.	 MindFit Beaverton Adventist Church is thrilled to partner with the Voice 
of Prophecy to offer a compelling four-part series that tackles essential 
topics in mental health. This event, designed to foster understanding and 
provide tools for mental wellness, promises to be an invaluable opportunity 
for personal growth and community engagement. Set aside April 4-6, 
Thursday through Sunday evenings at 6:30p, in your calendar and be part 
of this impactful journey towards better mental health. For more details, visit 
MindFitEvent.com and watch the trailer. 

4.	 A House of Prayer, 8 of 8, Wednesday at 6:30a This Wednesday is our 
final 6:30a gathering for this 8 week prayer experience.  Come join us 
this Wednesday morning in the High School room. The prayer group has 
expressed a desire to continue with this prayer gathering after taking a 
short break.  When the next series begins, we will let you know in hopes 
that you will be able to be a part of something truly meaningful.  

5.	 Meal Train for the Lausevic Family Sarah Lausevic was recently 
diagnosed with a brain tumor and underwent surgery on March 14th.  If you 
would like to extend your love to them, with a meal or two, that would be a 
huge blessing. Check the app or contact the office for more details.

6.	 Blood Drive Red Cross Blood Drive will be here at our Church Fellowship 
Hall on April 4, 2:00 to 7:00 pm.  We had an incredible blood drive on 
January 25 with 19 units of blood collected.  Can we do better this next 
month?  Sign up by calling 800-RED-CROSS (800-733-2767) or visit www.
redcrossblood.org.  Use sponsor code:  SeventhDayBeav

7.	 Library Cards Available If you or your children are regular users of the 
church library, please sign up for a library card if you haven’t already. This 
spring, we will be going live with the use of library cards. You may e-mail 
library@beavertonsda.com for a library card. Please provide your full name, 
phone number, and e-mail address.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 The Great Controversy Do you have the book the Great Controversy? 

It will be used as a companion book with the study guide for this quarters 
lessons. If you don’t own this book, stop by the book table in the lobby to 
receive your free copy.

9.	 Library Survey If you have not done so already, please take our library 
survey! This survey will be available until the end of the month. See the app 
for the link or e-mail library@beavertonsda.com. 

10.	TAKE6 Benefit Concert  Join us for a benefit concert featuring the 
acclaimed TAKE6 band, supporting the Oromo SDA Church in Portland. 
With a focus on outreach and medical missions in Ethiopia, the church is 
now aiming to build its own place of worship. Your attendance will not only 
ensure a memorable musical experience but also contribute to the church’s 
vision of community growth and ongoing outreach efforts. They concert will 
take place April 6 from 3-5 pm at the Rolling Hills Community Church.

11.	Estudio Bíblico en Español/Spanish Bible Study Estan cordialmente 
invitados los dias Miercoles a las 7pm, en el columbian room, al culto de 
oración y estudios biblicos en español. 
You are cordially invited on Wednesdays at 7pm, in the Columbian Room, 
to a prayer service and Bible studies in Spanish.

12.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

13.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

14.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

15.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

16.	Happy March Birthdays! A list of March birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Leon Colburn requests prayer for his long-time friend, David Johnson, as he 

has major spinal surgery on Thursday morning at Swedish Hospital in Seattle 
to help him avoid becoming paraplegic.  May the procedure be successful, 
and recovery go well.  Guide his surgeons with wisdom and skill.  Bless his 
faith and walk with You.  (3/19)

	■ Charlotte Miles had successful placement of stents into two coronary arteries 
on March 8th and went home on March 11th.  Praises to God for her positive 
outcome and answers to prayers.   She remains very weak.  Please continue 
to pray for her full recovery and renewed strength. (3/19)

	■ Harry and Mo shared an update on their daughter, Tiffany, who was taken 
emergently to the hospital in Salem on the morning of March 7.  An MRI 
showed a stroke which had triggered a seizure.  She is now home trying to 
get well.   Please continue to ask God for full recovery and healing.  (3/19)

	■ Sarah Lausevic underwent surgery to remove a brain tumor on Thursday 
morning, March 14, and we praise God that the surgery went smoothly. As 
Sarah begins this crucial phase of healing, let us continue to uplift her in 
prayer, sending wishes for strength, comfort, and a swift return to health. (3/14)

	■ Sallie Settle received a request from Kenna Collins (former member at 
Beaverton) requesting prayers for her son-in-law, James, who found out that 
his brother, Shawn (29) committed suicide.  Kenna has asked that you “pray 
for their broken-hearted family as they try to process all of this. Pray for 
comfort and faith and extra prayer for James, as he has been struggling with 
his faith.  (3/11) 

	■ Pray for Jan Hatcher and family as they mourn the loss of her mother, Marsha 
Cordova on March 1, and now her father, John, on March 7.  Let’s lift up this 
family for strength, and comfort during this double loss.  (3/8)

	■ Cesar Aranda received word on March 7 that our former member, Marsha 
Lopes Rowland’s husband (Randall) passed away last night from a heart 
attack. Please lift up Marsha and their families seeking God’s comfort and 
blessings in their grief.  (3/7) 

	■ Update from Jackie regarding her  friend, Tunde,  in Las Vegas who lost her 
father about 5 months ago.  We have been praying for her mother who was 
recently diagnosed with pancreatic cancer.  Unfortunately, she passed away 
on March 6.  Please pray for Tunde as she is grieving the loss of both of her 
parents within 6 months.  (3/6) 

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



Snapshot of church finances as of March 20, 2024
MAR 2024 FEB 2023 YTD(FEB)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $59,796
Received $19,387 $21,899 $39,120
Needed/Surplus $10,511 $7,999 $20,677
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,309,020 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,313 $206,092

$
  136,574$

  438,426

Deacon On Duty: Rose Frizzell				          
Jared Omulindi 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Karisa Ing
Lets Mponwane	
Leon Colburn

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


